Koon, Nancy

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Mr. Khan,

E Beth Haman <elizabethhaman@gmail.com>

Friday, April 1, 2022 9:32 AM

Water Draft Permit Comment

RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

| ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and | also request a public hearing
on this issue. Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving water for animals and
people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our
waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed
to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the developer has other

options.

Our neighbors chose to live in a rural area, not an area which will be crowded with crammed in homes on small lots,
1000 extra cars with no improvements to our roads, and extra sewage making a little piece of the country smell terrible.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Haman
15000 Governors Rd

Little Rock, AR
72211



